
[Updated 11 April 2020] 

Raffles Town Club Closure and Update

Dear Members,

The Club hopes you and your loved ones are doing well, keeping safe and healthy!

We like to update all members in light of the latest government advisories to reduce COVID-19 transmission, all 
F&B outlets operations including takeaways are suspended by the Ministry of Trade and Industry with immediate 
effect on 11 April 2020.

We would like to thank you for your support and understanding. From 7 to 10 April 2020, all Club members 
that came to collect their takeaway items showed great patience and cooperation in accordance with the 
government’s rules and regulation.

The Club is currently making an appeal to the Ministry of Trade and Industry to reconsider their decision and 
allow The Cafe & Terrace to continue to serve takeaway for our Club members.

We would like to thank you for your support and understanding. We recognise the inconvenience caused and 
that we all have to play our part to get through this together and emerge from this challenging time.

Please visit rafflestownclub.com.sg/membership for the latest COVID-19 precautionary measures at the Club. 
Stay safe and healthy!

From The Management


